London Borough of Camden

Planning and Borough Development Department
2nd Floor, 5 Pancras Square

c¢/o Town Hall, Judd Street

London

WC1H 9JE

Dear Sir or Madam:

| am writing to you on behalf of Google UK Itd to express our support for the
proposed application by Theatre Tracks Limited for a temporary theatre venue
to be located on our site at Zone A, Goods Way, King’s Cross Central,

London N1C 4UR, whilst we finalise our plans for the permanent development
of the site.

Google UK Ltd are proud to be associated with this production not only
because it has brought over 180,000 people to the area, 20,000 of which
have been school children, but also due to the fact that The Railway Children
production has donated £167,000 to The Railway Children charity and other
charities within the local community.

The production continues to work closely with local businesses within the
Kings Cross area having partnered with over 20 businesses to date whilst
also recruiting a large number of its staff from within the Camden borough.

The production is also proud to be paying the London living wage to all of its
staff.

Yours faithfully, =

~.\

Joe Borrett
Google EMEA Director of Real Estate and Construction





